
 

Executive Session 7/13/20 Agenda Items:  

• Crystal James remains on the board but was not appointed as Secretary due 

to concerns about conflict of interest with her job and concerns about lack of 

time that the secretary position will require.   

 

• The Deed Restriction Amendment Committee will meet to clear up issues 

brought up to us concerning the Deed Restrictions and will communicate with 

our attorney to get them to a vote.   If anyone would like to be a part of this 

committee, please contact Jim Bell at jimbell1800@yahoo.com.   

 

• Comments on the Survey will be compiled and questions answered. There are 

some things that are fairly easily done, some that are simply beyond the 

control of the Civic Association and some that are cost prohibitive at this time.  

We will do our best, but every action takes time.   

 

Remember that we that serve on the Board are volunteers.  We give our time to 

make the community a better place to live.  However, we have personal lives too.   

There are many of you that know that as homeowners, you can be of the most help 

to us simply by doing your part by paying your maintenance assessment on time, 

keeping your home and yard attractive and simply abiding by the deed restrictions 

and rules that are in place.   
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